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PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming week to : 

 

 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following  
classes for winning the attendance 
awards for week ending  6th July  

 

KS1:Y2  97.14%  
 

KS2:Y5  96.43%  

Summer Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.4% 

 2 days missed  = 96.9% 
 

 3 days missed = 95.3%  
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE 
TREAT 

Please note that a penalty notice 
may be issued if a leave of absence 

is taken without permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

BONUS BALL DRAWS 
 

The winning number from the  
bonus ball draw for 7th July was 
number 1 - Jodie Percival 
 

If you are interested in playing our 
bonus ball weekly, please see Mrs 
Oliver-Prince or the office staff. 
Each number is £1.00. 

Spread the Happiness 
 

As part of our work towards 
‘Spread the Happiness,’ Year 
Six visited a local residential 
home to share appreciation 
cards we had made. We also 
served tea and cakes to the  
residents and had a chance 
to chat with them. We all 
had a lovely time and (as 
usual) we were very proud of 
our year 6 children.  

Hylton Castle Summer Programme 2018 
 

Hylton Castle Project are running quite a lot of exciting activity days during 
the Summer Holidays. For more information and bookings please visit 
www.hyltoncastle.org.uk/events or call 07774823311. Some of the activities 
include Little Boots Mini-Beasts Trial, Outdoor Creators, Story Telling, Have a 
go Archery, Teddy Bear’s Picnic, Survival Skills plus many more. 
 

Hylton Castle Primary School Summer Clubs and Summer Holiday Trips – 
reminder the deadline to book any activity days or trips is Wednesday 18th 
July. At present, we only have a small number of bookings. If we do not get 
any more bookings then unfortunately these activity days and trips will not 
be able to run.  Costs have been kept low so that it is affordable for all  
families. Please make sure you send your booking forms in as soon as  
possible. The activity days are not just for the school children of Hylton  
Castle Primary, they have been advertised around the local schools and  
businesses. 

Monday 9th July 2018 

 Y5 trip - £3.25     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 10th July 2018 

 Tall Ships singing - 2pm     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Thursday 12th July 2018 

 New Reception meeting 
11am or 2.30pm     

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 13th  July 2018 

 Nursery closed all day - 
new children visit     

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 16th July 2018 

 Gym & Dance display  - 
4.30pm - £1.00 ticket     

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 17th July 2018 

 Summer Fayre - 1.30pm     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 18th July 2018 

 Show - 6pm - more info to 
follow    

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 20th July 2018 

 Leavers assembly 9.15am 

 Break up for summer  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mon 3rd & Tues 4th Sept 

 INSET - NO CHILDREN    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 5th Sept 2018 
Children return to school     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 10th Sept 2018 
Y2 meet teacher -2.30pm 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 12th Sept 2018 
Y4/5/6 meet teacher -
2.30pm 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tall Ships 
 

Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic trip to the Tall 
Ships this week. Our very informative 
guide, Captain Martin Kenny, told us lots 
of interesting information about the 
boats. We also had the chance to go on-
board and explore one of the ships which 
had travelled all the way from Russia.  

 
Not only that, but our very own 
Elle-Mae Gibson, Sophie  
Lakeman and Miss Clark were 
interviewed by Look North and 
did a fantastic job. We know we 
will remember this visit for a 
long time to come as it was a 
very special experience.  

Nursery Children look to the Future! 
 

Mrs. Atkinson captured a photograph 
of our current Nursery children sitting 
in the Y6 classroom when they visited 
there during World Cup Week. 

 

Bonnie Marsh 

Colin Sheraton 

Myah Thompson 

Kaitlyn Dorward 

Kadie Paul 

Jack Cheeseborough 

Ruby Morgan 

Jessie Smith 

Sienna Colledge 

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the fol-
lowing children who 
achieved the SILVER award 
this week 
 

 Oliver Cassley 

 Lila Blakey 

 Esmee Butler 

 Anele Ncube 

 Jessica Young 

 Lena Smolinska 

 Michael Hutchinson 
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